
                                                                                            
 

John Murray 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Immigration Consultants of Canada Regulatory Council 
jmurray@iccrc-crcic.ca 
 
November 17, 2021 
 
Re: Designing a Robust System of Skilling of Young Workforce from Punjab (India) to 
Enhance the Overseas Migration Outcomes 
 
Dear John, 
 
I am writing to you today to bring to your attention the problematic nature of the 
November 17, 2021 meeting proposed by the Punjabi government. 
 
CAPIC has serious concerns regarding the approach and program promoted by the 
government representatives connected to this event. CAPIC believes this event is to 
facilitate connections between the Punjabi government and Canadian-based DLIs and 
that ultimately will undermine the independence of the immigration process and 
undermine the credibility of Canada’s system. 
 
As such, CAPIC will not be participating in this event and believes the College will be at 
risk if it works with a foreign government that is acting as an unauthorized 
representative. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter. 

Sincerely,   

Dory Jade, C. Dir.  
Chief Executive Officer   
CAPIC-ACCPI  
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